ST. PAUL'S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI

SCHOOL PICNIC

Dear Parents, Date: 11/08/2025

The circular regarding the **One Day Picnic for Classes Nursery to VIII** was sent along with students on **05th August 2025**. Parents were requested to submit their approval along with the picnic cost to the Class Teacher **on or before 8th August 2025**.

However, it has been observed that some students are still seeking permission to join the picnic. Therefore, as a final opportunity, if you wish to send your ward for the scheduled picnic, you can deposit the picnic cost with the Class Teacher by tomorrow i.e. 12th August 2025. (Tuesday). No entries will be accepted after this date.

Kindly note that on the day of the picnic, there will be a school holiday for those students who are not participating in the picnic.

We look forward to your cooperation.

Principal